
Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) to the Superintendent: Key Communications  

Jan. 26, 2017 – Central Services Board Room 

 

Each school has two representatives on this committee. Attendees introduced themselves and shared their 

connections with the school district. Holly Miller and Grace Munson are co-chairs: 

 We are here to learn information, have discussions and give input to the superintendent. Please bring 

information back to each of our schools, share it, and take back questions or concerns from other 

parents. Please send a parent sub if you are unable to represent your school at a future meeting. 

 

Superintendent’s Update 

 

 Calendar: Today is the end of semester, which means we are officially half way through our school 

year. We had some calendar changes due to two snow days in December, including the last day of the 

year and 

http://bellinghamschools.org/news/snow-make-up-days/
http://bellinghamschools.org/news/snow-make-up-days/
http://bellinghamschools.org/news/new-graduation-datestimes-class-2017/
http://bellinghamschools.org/about/committees-advisory-groups/attendance-areas-prek-12-standing-committee/

